

YOUR PARTNERS IN HONG KONG, CHINA

Contact Information:

510-701-6760

Email: andrewvau@yahoo.com

Sending Church:

North Valley Baptist Church 3530 De La Cruz Blvd. Santa Clara, CA 95054 Dr. Jack Trieber, Pastor

"To preach the gospel in the regions beyond you" 2 Corinthians 10:16

June 2023

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

Encouraging News

We are thankful for what God is doing with Ka Fuk Baptist Church and Liberty Baptist Church as we are on our furlough. There is a saying, "When the cat's away, the mice will play." But we are thankful our church members have not been "playing" as we have been away! We have been receiving good reports from the men that are preaching. Members have remained faithful and serving, and God's Word is being preached. In addition, we are thankful for new and returning visitors, especially during Resurrection and Mother's Day services. What a blessing it is to hear that our church families are



continuing to participate in the work of the ministry! Please pray for our churches as we follow up with these new ones. Pray that the Word of God planted in their hearts would take root and grow.



Traveling Times

We have been through eight states and over 30 churches on this brief 4-month furlough and we praise the Lord for His traveling mercies. Our children have been amazed at how far we could drive and how many states we could drive through, as they are used to traveling by public transportation in Hong Kong. There have been many faithful churches that have partnered with us these many years and it was so encouraging to see many folks from before who are still in church, faithfully serving in their places. We are thankful we were able to renew old friendships, as well as establish new ones. Pray for us as we return to the field on June 10.

In Christ, Andrew, Elena, Alexander, Angela, Anthony, and Ashley Au





